
TxDOT/HAS Dimond Knoll Screening Project – April 20, 2013 
Bulletin #6 

 

We had a large crew out at the screening site on 

Saturday, April 20.  Several HAS members plus many 

guests of our PI, Jason Barrett and his wife Jenny 

Brevorka, spent an idyllic day searching for artifacts. 

 

It was a banner day – many points, knives and other 

artifacts. Check out the 5 inch blade on the left found by 

Tom Williams! 

 
Jason’s  fellow TxDOT archeologist Chris Ringstaff came 
down from Austin to put on a flintknapping and atlatl 
throwing demonstration for us.  He was great!!!  We 
must  have him back for an HAS program. 

 

 
Our youngest archeologists show off their finds. 

 

 
Jenny Brevorka, left, shares a screen with some of her 
friends. 
 

 
Dr. Jason Barrett, our PI, and Chris Ringstaff screen with 
some of our guests for the day. 


